
One Governmental Plaza, PO Box 3136, Greensboro, NC 27402-3136   336-373-CITY (2489) 

M/WBE Office 

City of Greensboro 

 

 

April 13, 2015 

 

 

TO:  Elijah Williams, Water Resources 

 

FROM: Tiffany Jones, M/WBE Specialist  

 

SUBJECT: Contract # 2012-102 

 TZO WRF Rehab Project –Wet Scrubber Installation 

 
The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted by Haren Construction Co., Inc. to determine 

compliance with the City of Greensboro’s M/WBE Plan.  There were no goals established for this change 

order.  The contractor was required to make Good Faith Efforts (GFE) to provide M/WBEs with an 

opportunity to participate on the change order associated with the contract.  Haren Construction submitted 

the required documentation to demonstrate that the GFE requirements had been fulfilled.   

 

Haren Construction Co., Inc. has committed to utilizing the following subcontractors:    

 

WBE 

 
Southern Paint Guilford, NC Paint $18,817 1.4% 

MBE 
GP Supply Company 

(Greensboro Plumbing) 
Guilford, NC PVC/CPV Pipe 12,000 .9% 

Non-

M/WBE 

ENDS Electrical 

Contractors 
Erwin, TN Electrical $106,828 7.7% 

 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there is a change to the scope of work 

either through change orders or additions or if a subcontractor is replaced; the contractor must contact the 

M/WBE Office prior to making any such changes or substitutions.    

 

Please give me a call if you have any questions. 

 

 

TJ 

 


